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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Juli A. Brady [juli@streamborn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2009 12:23 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RO 0000132 - 4401 Market Street

Paresh, 
 
We have scheduled the soil vapor investigation at 4401 Market Street for 24 June 2009 (Wednesday). 
 
FYI The first quarter 2009 groundwater monitoring report for the site is in the process of being finalized and will be 
submitted to you shortly. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
  
Juli A. Brady, PE 
Streamborn 
PO Box 8330 
Berkeley  CA  94707 
510.528.4234 (office) 
510.207.5031 (cell) 
510.528.2613 (fax) 
juli@streamborn.com 
 
 


